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Pledge of Allegiance: 7:00 PM 

 

Board Attendees: Tony McClure, Don Spearing, Cal Roberts, Mike Wyckoff, Dan 

Charles, Dan Grey, Dom Tarzia, Adrienne Cervone and Joe McMullen. 

 

Secretary’s Report: Minutes from the December 2024 meeting was read by Mike 

Wyckoff. Motion was made and minutes were approved. 

 

Cal Roberts will provide the Treasurer’s Report at the February 2025 meeting. He is 

working on setting up the Vendor Portal for Allied Security. 

 

Membership Report: 8 Board of Directors, 21 Reduced Rate Members and 275 Social 

Members for a total of 304 out of the 350 limit. There are 37 Life Members, 3 Honorary 

and 3 Jr. for an additional 43 with total of 347. 

 

Mike Wyckoff had 1 new member application for approval. Jack Liberatore was 

approved for membership. New member Orientation will be at 9:30 AM on January 11th. 

 

Mike Wyckoff did the second reading of a proposed change to the By-Laws and Range 

Rules. The change specifies that hunting is prohibited on club property. Dan Charles and 

Dan Grey discussed the reasons for the change. Members voted on the proposal and the 

change was approved. 

 

Dan Grey discussed Youth Archery. The program will be on the 2nd and 4th Saturdays of 

the month through May. Age range is from 6-16. There is no cost to the youth. The 

program is open to the public. 

 

Dan Charles reported Youth Shooting is done for the year. Attendance this year was poor. 

The program will be evaluated for methods to increase attendance for next year. The 

program is open to the public and is no cost to the parents and children, 

 

Ladies Night started on January 7th and had 12 attendees. Attendees came from Beaver, 

Allegheny and Lawrence counties. Classes will be on the 1st and 3rd Tuesdays of the 

month through June. 

 

Work Day items include burning two brush piles and moving the archery targets into the 

Indoor Range. A tree is down by Pistol Range #3 and needs cut up dependent on weather. 

 

Dan Charles expressed appreciation to Tim McCusker for donating a string trimmer to 

the club. 
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Tony McClure discussed the Summer Picnic and Fall Festival. Because of poor 

attendance, the club will be dropping these events. The Youth Fishing Derby will be on 

August 9th, 2025 and the Christmas Party will be on December 13th, 2025. 

 

Adjournment: Meeting was adjourned at 7:18 PM. 


